
17. COMMUNITY AFFAIRS COMMITTEE  
 SPECIAL MEETING – 24 OCTOBER 2000 
 
 The Board considered the minutes of the Community Affairs Committee special meeting held on 24 October 

2000 to discuss the Sydenham Needs Analysis and resolved to adopt the recommendations as follows: 
 
 1. That the report be received and the substance of the recommendations of the report be adopted. 
 
 2. That the possibility of employing another Business Liaison officer be further investigated. 
 
 3. That Community Development staff work with the community to investigate partnership opportunities 

which address the recommendations contained in the report. 
 
 4. That a high priority proposal to address gaps in the Sydenham community (in line with Council’s Social 

Wellbeing Policy) be put forward for consideration in the 2001/02 budget round. 


